
St. James United Church Life and Work, April 21, 2019 
“The UCW wish to express our sincere appreciation to the congregation 
for their generous donations of goods and monetary gifts to our Spring 
Sale and Afternoon Tea. The sale was a tremendous success. Thank you for 
continued support. Gratitude and blessings!” 

The flowers adorning the Sanctuary today are in loving memory of: 
*a dear husband, Alan A. Andrews Sr., and my precious son, Alan A. 
Andrews Jr. from wife and mother Yvonne Andrews; 
*Carl & Doreen Babstock from Bonnie, Carol Ann & Craig and families; 
* Kimberly Lynne Lewis from Bonnie, Carol Ann & Craig and families. 
 
We gratefully acknowledge the following donations: 
to the Cemetery Fund in loving memory of: 
* parents Capt. William & Susan Moss and Clarence & Margaret Beckett 
from Sheilah, Jim and David Beckett; 
* Aunt and Uncle Bessie & Chester Prince from Sheilah, Jim and David 
Beckett; 
*Don Marshall from his wife Vera and family; 
*mother & father Ross & Gertie Blackwood and brother Blaine from 
Sharon, Michelle and families; 
* parents Edison & Cassandra Butt and Clyde & Gladys Heath, and brother 
John Heath from Sam & Brenda Butt; 
 
to Project Grace in loving memory of: 
* Joanne Hapgood, B.N., R.N. from Stephen, Susan and Rebecca Pike; 
* daughter Joanne Hapgood, B.N., R.N. from mom, dad and family. 
 
to the General Fund in loving memory of: 
*father Gilbert Hiscock, brother Gil Jr., and sister Lona from Patsy Hiscock; 
*Maxine Ivory from Jane & Kevin Aucoin; 
*Shelley from Jeanette & Dawson Stuckless. 
 
to the Memorial Fund in loving memory of Clarence & Sylvia Martin from 
Robert & Minnie Gullage.  
 
to St. James’ Music Ministry in loving memory of our little boy, Joshua 
Colbourne, whose birthday was April 21st, from Rev. Brian & Gail 
Colbourne.    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Church office is closed tomorrow, Monday, but Hymn Sing choices are 
accepted all week; deadline is next Sunday. 
 
The AOTS  thanks all those who have bought tickets for their Fish Dinner 
next Friday, April 26 at 6pm, and look forward to seeing you all then. 
 

Please see the notice board by the Annex door for: 

*this week’s Minute for Mission;   *Project Grace’s spring update.  

 
Message from Canadian Blood Services:  “Your blood donation matters - It 
matters to every patient across Canada. 7 Wicklow Street, Tuesday & 
Wednesday 3-7pm, Thursday 9am– 3pm, Friday 9am – 1pm, Saturday 
10am – 2pm.” 
  
Looking ahead to Mother’s Day: 
 *Learn, Laugh and Leave Relaxed Retreat, Friday, May 10 evening and all 
day Saturday, May 11 Cost: $125.00. Gift certificate for Mother’s Day 
available, as well as all information, from St. James office; deadline May 1. 
 
*Project Grace is offering Swarovski Crystal Starfish Necklaces at $35 each, 
to support the After School Music Program for children.  Order online 
at www.projectgrace.ca or use the paper order form on the bulletin board 
outside our church office.  

 
 
 

 
 

Financial Update:  St. James sincerely thanks our congregation 
for their ongoing support. To meet our budget, we need average 
weekly givings of $3,961. (This includes the weekly PAR 
contributions.) Givings for:  March 31:      $3,685 
                                                              April 7:        $3,565 
                                                              April 14:         $3,983 
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Rise & Shine Pansy Bowl Fundraiser 
 

Name:    _________________________        Quantity ($15 per bowl):_______ 
 
 
Phone # or email: ______________________________________________ 
 
Deadline is May 1. 


